
Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission 

44 Main Street South, Bridgewater, Connecticut 06752 

Approved Minutes of the Regular Meeting 

November 3, 2015, 7:30 P.M. 

Bridgewater Town Hall 

 

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Chairman Lori Franklin.  The meeting was 

being recorded.   
 

Roll Call and Designation of Alternates:   

Present: Alex McNaughton, Strother Purdy, Eric Vikstrom, Christopher Goodman, Jon Lindblom, Louise 

Marble, Lori Franklin 
 

Absent: Vic Nelson  
 

Minutes of the regular meeting held October 6, 2015. 
J. Lindblom made a motion to approve the minutes of the regular meeting held October 6, 2015.   

E. Vikstrom seconded.  E. Vikstrom, S. Purdy, C. Goodman, J. Lindblon, L. Marble were in favor.   

A. McNaughton and L. Franklin abstained. 
 

Comments from the Public:  none 
 

Old Business:   

1.  Alferi, Barn Road, drainage pipe.  Mr. & Mrs. Alferi were not present yet so this was tabled until later in the 

meeting.   
 

2.  Christensen, 20 Curtis Road, pool and stone patio.  Paul Szymanski informed the commission that location 

of the pool and the patio has changed and it is no longer in the regulated area.  He will contact R. Dirienzo for a 

nonregulated approval.  
 

1.  Alferi, Barn Road, drainage pipe.  Mr. & Mrs. Alferi were present for this application.  J. Lindblom and  

L. Marble reported on their site visit.  As it is now the pipe that was installed is connected to the pipe that the 

town installed for road drainage.  J. Lindblom noted that the size of the pipe has to be larger than the pipe that 

the town has placed for under the road and not connected to the town’s pipe so the town’s pipe can be cleaned 

out when necessary.  J. Lindblom also felt the pipe should be 20’ from the brook.   

J. Lindblom made a motion to approve the application of Alex and Rebecca Alferi on Barn Road, dated 

September 1, 2015, and including the map dated October 10, 2015.  The pipe installed has to be as big or larger 

than the pipe coming from under the road and no closer than 20’ to the brook from construction.   

A. McNaughton seconded.  Unanimous approval.  A. Alferi needs to contact R. Dirienzo before he begins work. 
 

New Business:  none 
 

Enforcement:  

1.  There was no WEO report this month.  
 

Procedural Matters:  none 
 

Other Business:   

L. Franklin agreed to take CCSU online course for wetland members.   
 

Adjourn:  A. McNaughton made a motion to adjourn.  J. Lindblom seconded.  Unanimous approval at 7:53 

p.m.  The meeting was adjourned. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  

Lois Carreira, Land Use Coordinator 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


